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On behalf of the Tillsonburg Horticultural Society, I would like to thank Mayor Stephen 

Molnar, Town Councilors and Senior Staff for approving our grant application.  It is very 

much appreciated. 

As we head into the gardening season, it will be with pride that we continue our efforts 

to beautify the various public spaces in Tillsonburg.  Again, thank you for your 

assistance in making this possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christine M. Nagy 

Christine M. Nagy 

President 

Tillsonburg Horticultural Society 
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